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Our Ref: SST/HBR 
 
Friday 16th July 2021    
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Re: School Kitchens 
 
Please be advised that come the new academic year we will be re-opening the main school 
restaurant to our pupils during the lunchtime period. Given the size of the pupil population 
comparative to the size of the dining facilities that we have we will also be operating a new 
staggered approach to lunchtimes. We have built lunch into an elongated period 4. Years 7 
and 8 will go to lunch first. Years 9 and 10 will then go to lunch once Years 7 and 8 return 
to class. Year 11 and our Post 16 students will go to lunch once Years 9 and 10 return to 
their lessons. We will have three key areas open for pupils to eat either a packed lunch, 
brought into school, or food purchased from the Amey catering team. These are: 
 

- The Main Hall, which will be set up with tables for pupils to eat a packed lunch. 
- The Main Restaurant, where pupils can purchase a hot meal. 

- A new outdoor eatery, where pupils can purchase an array of sandwich/street style food. 
- Please note that Post 16 students will be able to eat in the Sixth Form Hub. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mr Strickland 
Principal 
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